
 
 
 

EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 

MARCH 21, 2016 
FINAL 

 
 
Present 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn, Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn and member Luann Petrellis were present.  
Also in attendance was Brad Giresi. 
 
Call to Order 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order.  The Committee began the meeting with the 
Pledge of Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Chairman, Tom Kilburn presented the motion that the 2016 February Minutes be approved.  Luann 
Petrellis seconded the motion and the minutes were approved by the Futurist Committee. 
 
Rogers Vaughn Report on Town Center 
Rogers Vaughn met with Senya Isayeff to have a discussion regarding the Town Center.  He said that 
people need to see pictures (visualization) of the Town Center Project.  The Township plans to install a 
walking corridor and clean up the area along Paoli Pike and install lighting and put in better signage.  
Trees will also be planted in the corridor. They would like to meet with the owner of Goshen Village 
Shopping Center and show him the pictures of improvements that are to be made.  A walking trail will 
be installed along Paoli Pike and this should improve the area along Paoli Pike and this would help the 
business establishments.  
 
Brad Giresi Paoli Pike Trail & Towne Center Presentation 
Brad Giresi reported that a goal for the Planning Commission is to have Paoli Pike a walkable connective 
artery. This would include improvements with the Town Center which would include better lighting be 
installed and trees planted.  He stated that there are grant opportunities for Planning Stages. Brad said 
that the Planning Commission would like to continue to use McMahon Associates for the planning 
stages. Workshop sessions would be held to go over signage, lighting, walking and bike trail plans. 
 
Thomas Kilburn will ask Jon Altshul if Brad Giresi could also serve on the Futurist Committee. 
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April 2016 Meeting 
The April 2016 meeting will be held on Monday, April 18, 2016 a 7:00 p.m. 
 
Tom Kilburn made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm and the Committee adjourned the 
meeting.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary  
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